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March 16, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 21-115 
 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Anheuser-Busch, LLC 
 Letter Motion Modifying Assented-to Motion to Approve Procedural Schedule 
   
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 
On March 11, 2022, the parties to this docket filed an assented-to motion to approve 

a procedural schedule to govern this proceeding.  Since filing that motion, it has come to 
the attention of the parties that the Commission has scheduled a hearing for May 11, 2022 
which requires the participation of the Department of Energy’s staff who would otherwise 
be attending the technical session proposed in this docket.   

 
Therefore, in light of the schedule conflict that exists for the Department’s staff, the 

parties request the technical session now be held on May 10th at 9 AM instead of on May 
11th.  The parties respectfully request the Commission approve the motion with this 
modification. 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.   
 

Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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